New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
50 Wolf Road, Albany, New York 12233

-
N OV - 8 1993 Thomas C. Jorling

Commissioner

Norton Company

P.0O. Box 808

Troy, New York 12180 )
HEgion

Dear Sir: “gadguarter:

As mandated by Section 27-1305 of the Environmental Conservation Law
(ECL), the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (RYSDEC)
must maintain a registry of all inactive disposal sites known to contain
hazardous waste. The ECL also mandates that this Department notify the owner
of all or any part of each site or area included in the Registry of Inactive
Hazardous Waste Disposal Sites as to changes in site classification.

Our records indicate that you are the owner or part owner of the site
listed below. Therefore, this letter constitutes notification of change in
the classification of such site in the Registry of Inactive Hazardous Waste
Disposal Sites in New York State.

DEC Site No.: 401010
Site Name: Norton Company
Site Address: Lansing Lane, Colonie, New York 12212

Classification Change from 2 to 4
The reason for the change is as follows:
- A Record of Decision (ROD) was issued in March 19%91.

The Remedial construction at the site has been completed. It
includes a slurry wall keyed into bedrock, a dewatering system for
the area within the slurry wall and a vapor extraction system tied
into a vapor incinerator.

The site is properly closed but needs continued management.

Enclosed is a copy of the New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation, Divisicn of Hazardous Waste Remediation, Inactive Hazardous
Waste Disposal Site Report form as it appears in the Registry and Annual
Report, and an explanation cf the site classifications. The Law allows the
owner and/or operator of a site listed in the Registry to petition the
Commissioner of the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
for deletion of such site, modification of site classification, or
modification of any information regarding such site, by submitting a written
statement setting forth the grounds of the petition. Such petitlion may be
addressed to:

Thomas C. Jorling, Commissioner

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
50 Wolf Road

Albany, New York 12233-0001



